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I visited on site @ 15 N. Broom Street.  They are renovating the space for 

a restaurant to serve south American cuisine.  The woman I had contact with 

spoke little English,  but was able to call a friend who I talked with by 

phone.  It was explained that the application is for a restaurant business 

only.  I have no concerns with this application and would ask the standard 

condition be added, that is to meet the definition of a restaurant at all times 

of operation. 

 

 

Carl Gloede 

Captain of Police: Central District 

City of Madison Police Department 

211 S. Carroll St. 

Madison, WI 53703 

 


